From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL"

"City Leadership Team - DL"

"Hagiwara, Rosemary" < rosemary.hagiwara@vancouver.ca>

Date: 5/16/2018 10:54:10 AM

Subject: RTS 12547 - Randomized Ballot Names Report update
Attachments: RTS 12547 - Randomized Ballot Names Update.docx

Greetings Mayor and Council,

Please see the attached memo on the update of RTS 12547 – Randomized Ballot Names from Rosemary Hagiwara, Chief Election Officer. The report back with a by-law to allow randomized ballot names is scheduled for City Finance and Services Standing Committee on June 6, 2018.

Should you have any questions regarding the substance of the memo, please contact Rosemary at 604.873.7177 or Rosemary. Hagiwara@vancouver.ca.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4 604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

Twitter: sadhuajohnston





MEMORANDUM

May 16, 2018

TO:

Mayor and Council

CC:

Sadhu Johnston, City Manager Paul Mochrie, Deputy City Manager Francie Connell, City Solicitor Katrina Leckovic, City Clerk

Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager's Office

Rena Kendall-Craden, Director, Communications Kevin Quinlan, Chief of Staff, Mayor's Office

FROM:

Rosemary Hagiwara, Chief Election Officer

SUBJECT:

RTS #12547 - Randomized Ballot Names Report Back Update

This memo is to update Mayor and Council on the status of Randomized Ballot Names report for the upcoming municipal election. The report is scheduled for City Finance and Services Standing Committee on June 6, 2018. The delay in reporting back to Council is due to more time requested by the Advisory Committees for feedback.

If Council approves the recommendations in the report, randomized ballot names will be implemented in the upcoming 2018 Municipal Election.

Rosemary Hagiwara Chief Election Officer

